Working with the community since 1887

KEY EVENTS …

CHRISTMAS OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday December 12th
5.00pm – 8.30pm

at the Time & Talents Centre

CAROL SINGING AT LONDON BRIDGE

NOTE THE CHANGE!

Tuesday December 18th 4.00pm – 8.00pm

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

& NEW YEAR PARTY

PLEASE NOTE

This is a change from our originally planned date of  December 6th, due to difficulties with finding a large enough venue.

SUTIABLE CHRISTMAS GREETING
Issue Number 14: November 2001

NEW ERA – NEW FACES
The year 2001 has been an auspicious one for Time & Talents and it is ending as it began – on a note of innovation and growth.

At the beginning of November we welcomed three new faces to our staff team – Nicky Martin, our new full time Administrator, Ariela Cravitz, as the Coordinator of our new Bermondsey & Rotherhithe Millennium Volunteers Project, and Mick Riordan as Caretaker / Handyperson.   As we go to press we are preparing to welcome Jackie Rose as the Administrative Co-ordinator for the Canada Water Consultative Forum.   We have also been joined by a social work student – Kevin Lovell – and he will be working with us until the middle of next year.   For those who know the Centre, you will realise that the project office in the Old Mortuary is at bursting point!

But that’s not all.   Sarah Goodall has transformed from administrator into full time Neighbourhood Care / Up & Away Co-ordinator, and her colleague Cindy Glover has extended her hours to half time, such has been the growing demand for their work.   Sarah has done an outstanding job in administering the Centre for the last two years, especially combining that with the Up & Away project for the last 15 months.   She deserves everyone’s heartfelt thanks.

So it’s “All systems go!” as we prepare for 2002 (whatever happened to 2001?) – and we would like to thank all our supporters and funders for helping us to reach this point.  We hope that you will now help us to build on all this growth – we will need your support more than ever!

Please come and see us over the next few weeks at our Christmas Drop-In on December 12th, at our AGM on January 24th or, preferably, both.   Following our incorporation as a charitable company last year, this year’s AGM will be the last in our former status as an unincorporated association, so it will be a great occasion to acknowledge this exciting transition in Time & Talents’ life.  We look forward to seeing you or hearing from you and wish you everything good and enjoyable over Christmas and New Year. 

Ian Owers

Director, Time & Talents Association

NUGGETS OF NEWS

· The London Marathon sustained its place as the second most important event in our fund-raising programme, raising over £12,500 from our 13 runners.   The next Marathon will be on April 14th 2002, and we will have at least 16 places for volunteers willing and foolish enough to do the training and raise at least £1,000 for our work.   We offer free kit, free training advice from experts and pre- and post- race parties.   Can you afford not to take part in this 26.2-mile annual carnival?   Speak to our Director for details, and sign up NOW!
· A new event organised by our Friends this year was the Wine Tasting at the Brewers’ Hall in the City.   This was attended by about 70 people and over £2,200 was raised.   As a tentative experiment it was a huge success, and we can look forward to bigger, if not better, next year.   Warm thanks to Emma Rose and her team, and to Corney & Barrow, for organising it.
· Pride of place in our fund-raising calendar goes as ever to the Hurlingham Christmas Gift Fair held in November every year.   This year’s event broke all records – a major achievement in a year when most traders are reporting decline rather than growth.   As we go to press, the total raised stands at over £28,500, with approximately another £1,000 expected before we close the books.   This was a wonderful achievement and a real tribute to the dedication of the organising committee, again headed by Emma Rose.   Over the last 7 years they have built up one of the country’s largest and highest-earning charity fairs and the value of this to Time & Talents cannot be overstated.

Emma is now taking a break and standing down as Chair of the organising committee, although she will still be contributing as part of the social committee who send out all the invitations.  Our thanks to her are enormous.   Harriet Johns will now lead the committee in her capacity as Chair of the Friends of Time & Talents.

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

You are warmly invited to the 2000/2001

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

to be held on Thursday January 24th 2002

at the Neptune Hall, Neptune Street, SE16

(off Lower Road, close to Rotherhithe Tunnel

Buses: 47, 188, 381; Tube: Canada Water, Rotherhithe or Bermondsey)

6.30pm +   Arrivals, with opportunity to meet members, staff and Trustees

7.00pm
Welcome, apologies and introductions                                               by the Chair, Hugh Closs


7.05pm
    Minutes of the 1999/2000 AGM

7.10pm
Presentation & adoption of 1999/2000  Trustees Report and Annual Accounts

7.15pm
Presentation of the Annual Review by the Director of Time & Talents, Ian Owers

7.25pm     GUEST SPEAKER 

7.45pm
    Conclusion

7.45pm  Presentations from Time & Talents’ Work

8.00pm+   Refreshments & social 

NB Copies of the Minutes of the 1999/2000 AGM and the Trustees’ Report and Financial Statements for 2000/2001 are available on request by contacting the office.

WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU

Are you a “blast from the past”?   Have you just moved in to the area?   Do you have some time you could give?

Whether you worked in Time & Talents or remember its activities from the past and would like to share your memories; whether you’d like to take up one of our many volunteering opportunities, or whether you’d simply like some information or to join in one of our projects and activities – do let us know.
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